Subj:

**Hayward Memorial** 

Date:

1/23/2013 10:31:45 A.M. Pacific Standard Time

From: To: bosdist2@acgov.org mlemerson@aol.com

January 23, 2013

Dear Mr. Emerson,

Thank you for contacting my office in regards to your plans about creating a memorial in Hayward, in honor of September 11<sup>th</sup>. As you may be aware, District 2 is fortunate to have many memorials commemorating and honoring the lives of Veterans, including your work in Union City for the victims of Flight 93 on September 11.

Our office is currently working closely with Union City officials for the creation of a Veterans Memorial in the city. This would add to the other memorials in District 2 including the Niles Veterans Hall in Fremont and the Veterans Memorial in Hayward.

Our office works closely with the City of Hayward, and therefore respects their jurisdiction over the creation of public monuments. I understand a meeting has been arranged for yourself and city staff to discuss a monument. Our office would be supportive of the City of Hayward's response to this project.

If you have any additional questions, please contact our office at (510) 272-6692.

Sincerely, Supervisor Richard Valle Alameda County Board of Supervisors, District 2